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THE LATEST

Upcoming
The next few months 
are shaping up to be 

great opportunities for 
involvement:

JANUARY

20: 3rd Degree @ Spirit Center
12:45 Council Setup
1:00 Candidate Call
1:30 Degree Begins

30: Officers & Planning Meeting
6:30 2019 Planning & Pizza

FEBRUARY

7: Council Mtg @ Spirit Center
6:00 Dinner
7:00 Rosary
7:30 Business Meeting

MARCH

Be on the lookout for planning 
and invitations for a Lenten 
retreat as well as a parish fund 
raising opportunity.

This newsletter is a tool to 
increase our sense of 
Brotherhood via a shared 
picture of what's going on in the 
Council.

Everyone is free to contribute 
– just send content by the 
weekend prior to the Council 
meetings and I'll try to get 
everything in.

Future content may include:

Field Agent's Report

Know that Knight

Brotherhood gathering details

Chancellor's Corner

Many more pictures!

What else...?  

An Invitation

Brother Knights,

I start off by wishing a Happy and Blessed New Year you you and 
yours!  I wouldn't call it a resolution, but I have been able to make 
the time to attempt a newsletter to keep everyone on the same 
page, as it were.

Thank you to all who showed up to help with Breakfast with 
Santa, it was an awesome turnout and a great event.

In conjunction with the 18 January March for Life in Washington, 
D.C., the USCCB is conducting a novena called “9 Days for Life”.  To 
participate as a Council, I will forward daily emails from 14-22 
January.  Each day, you’ll receive a different intention accompanied 
by simple prayers, a short reflection, suggested actions, and related 
information.  Thank you for your prayers and participation.

Lastly, Steve Mantey had a great idea last week to convene a 
planning meeting for 2019.  Come out to the Spirit Center on 
Wednesday 30 January to chime in on what you think our priorities 
hould be for this year.

Vivat Jesus!

Jason Cezeaux

Grand Knight  

Financial 
Secretary Notice

The dues notices for 2019 
have been mailed.  If you have 
not received your invoice, 
please contact Jim Duffin as 
soon as possible.

As of the January 3rd 
meeting, only 50% of members 
had paid their dues.

All members are encouraged 
to make payments as early as 
possible to avoid a “Second 
Notice”.  Honorary Life 
Members will be receiving their 
2019 travel (paper) cards along 
with paid up members.
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